
“Nobody can do for little children what grandparents do. Grandparents sort of sprinkle stardust over the lives of 
little children.” - Unknown 

February 9th  
is 

GRANDPARENTS DAY at Holy Spirit School! 
9:00 AM Mass (in the church) followed by a reception

RSVP needed by January 31, 2024 - use the link below

Grandparents and their grandchildren should arrive together in time for the 9:00 am 
Mass and go directly to the church.

Any student who will not have a guest that day should arrive at school at regular 
time and those students will attend Mass with their homeroom.

After Mass all grandparents and their grandchildren are invited to attend a reception 
in the gymnasium where we will have a breakfast "treat" and a planned activity.

Grandparents and grandchildren will also have the opportunity to attend the Book 
Fair in the library, if that is something they would like to do.




